
Sunday 18th May 2025                                                                All Saints Church, Childwall 
 
 

“Do not call anything impure that God has made clean” Acts 11 v9 
 
 
 

Sunday 18th May 9.15am Morning Worship 11am Morning worship  
5.30pm Ignite in the church hall                                                                                                         

7pm Holy Communion with prayers for healing and reconciliation 
in the church hall, followed by tea & coffee.   

 

Thursday 22nd May 10.45am Holy Communion BCP service 
 

Sunday 25th May 9.15am Holy Communion 11am Morning Service with Baptism 
5.30pm Ignite in the church hall                                                                                                         

7pm Evening Worship in the church hall, followed by tea & coffee  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Church prayer meeting - Thursday 6.30pm on Zoom for 40 minutes. 
 

     https://us04web.zoom.us/j/8802380315?pwd=cGxQTnQ0QVRjU1gyUnBrYnJMMzZldz09 
 

Please note joining ID. Meeting ID: 880 238 0315 Passcode: yt76bq                                           
 

Please join us – everyone is very welcome 

 

Coffee & Chat                                           
Every Sunday in the Childwall Abbey 

Tea & Coffee will be served every week   
between our two morning services from 

10.15am – 11am.                                              
Please join us for a time of fellowship. 

Would like breakfast?                                         
Please order your filled baps on arrival               
with a choice of sausage, bacon or egg                

all served with hash brown.  Only £2.50 

                                     

       

TEA@2 
 

Wednesday 21st May 
at 2pm in the church hall 

 

Enjoy tea, coffee, homemade cakes 
Don’t sit at home on your own 
Come and find good company 

 

Bring a friend, everyone is very 
welcome 

Annual Parochial Church Meeting 
 

Wednesday 21st May at 7.30pm in the church hall 
At our annual meeting we will be electing our Churchwardens and Deputy                 

Churchwardens along with members to our PCC and one Deanery Synod Rep.       
 

Please prayerfully consider if you would be willing to serve God in this way at                              
All Saints Childwall.  For an informal chat about serving in this way and for more              

information please speak to Andrew, Barbara or Adeyinka.                                                               
 

Churchwarden – 2 positions, Deputy Churchwardens – 4 positions,                                               
PCC members – 5 positions & Deanery Synod – 1 position 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Come and Join the New Daytime Small Group 
 

A small group is a group of about 6-10 people who meet in a home to read the Bible,                 
to pray and to grow in faith together. 

 

Would you prefer not to go out in the evenings? 
Do you have time during the day because of flexi working? 

Do you have children at school, so are available during the day to join a small group? 
Or would you just prefer to go to a daytime group. 

 

If so please register your interest by contacting: 
 

Margie: 07896 337403 or Pam: 07597 527811 to find out more 
 

Day and time to be arranged by discussion with interested people. 
 

Christian Aid Week May 11th-17th 2025 
 

Christian Aid has been there for communities facing many types of emergencies,                                           
poverty and injustice in numerous countries of the world for the past 80 years. 

 

The focus for this year is on Aurelia a mother, a grandmother and a farmer from Guatemala 
in Central America. Climate change has caused immense challenges for so many people in  
the world today. Congcoop,  a Christian Aid partner, has taught Aurelia how to change her 

farming methods to now grow climate-resilient crops, produce fertiliser and build rainwater 
collection systems. Aurelia has restored her family’s food security and she is leading her 
community by sharing the skills and knowledge she has been shown.  Christian Aid and  

their representatives are there to provide the help and the power of hope through  
the prayerful and financial support of churches like ours. 

 

After each service on May 11th envelopes will be given out to be returned the  
Following Sunday May 18th.  Please also consider completing the Gift Aid section  

as this would provide an extra 25% of your donation for Christian Aid.   
 

Many thanks, World Mission Area subcommittee 
 

South Liverpool foodbank 2025 – ‘Milky May’ 
 

Please help donate long life milk, rice pudding, tinned custard, 
evaporated milk etc. this month? 

 

The place to leave items is in the church porch or hall entrance. 
 

 

 

 

   

A weekday service of Choral Evensong lasts about 35 mins and is led by the choir.              This 
gives you the opportunity to listen to some beautifully-sung choral music and to             relax 

at the eve of the day.  You can set any cares aside; pray to God and reflect                   what you 
needs are at this time.  All are welcome 

       

Stay and play for pre-school children with crafts, story and refreshments. 

 

Church Opening 
 

All Saints is once again opening the doors to visitors 
on Sunday afternoons in the summer. 

 

Will you be willing to volunteer to welcome people? 
If so, please sign the sheet at the back of church. 

 

Thank you - Garry Critchley  garry.critchley@gmail.com 

 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SINGALONG dates for 2025 
 
 

Come and sing the songs of the 50’s & 60’s. 
The 4th Wednesday of every month in the church hall from 2pm – 3.30pm 

 

28th May                                                                               
25th June                       23rd July               27th August 

24th September       22nd October         26th November 
 
 

For further information please speak to Di Deacon 
 
 

Have you heard of Mary’s Meals?                                                                                                                                              
It is a charity that helps to feed children in South Africa. In Malawi, Mozambique, Zambia and 

Zimbabwe, they are currently reaching 1.5 MILLION children in the region with nutritious school meals. 
 

However, there are an estimated 21 million children in the region suffering from malnutrition. 
 

    It is easy to help in the following way – 
 

DO YOU HAVE ANY OLD / FOREIGN CURRENCY – either notes or coins?                                                              
(even if no longer legal tender) SOMEWHERE IN YOUR HOUSE?                                                               

(possibly following trips / holidays abroad) THAT YOU COULD DONATE?   
 

If so, just bring them to church next time you come and place in the box marked                     
‘Mary’s meals’ at the back of church. Thanks for your help. 

Pew Bags  
Thanks to all who have helped with the Pew Bags after the services. We now need another two 
people to help after the 9-15am service. If you can help please have a word with me on Sunday.  
 

Sadly we have not found any of the missing items from the bags. Please make sure that when 
you borrow a bag you put all the items back in the bag at the end of the service. Constantly 
having to replace books and items means we can't go ahead and make more bags.   
 

Please speak to one of the sidespersons or contact Barbara Critchley on Tel: 07542565534 

       

 

Working Party – Saturday 24th May from 9.30am in the churchyard 
 

We are having 16 tonnes of topsoil delivered which we are going to use in 
the churchyard to level off the ground to enable easier grass cutting.  

 

Would you be willing and able to come and help move some soil and rake it over?  
Please bring your own wheelbarrow if you have one. 

 

Please sign up on the sheet at the back of church if you are available 
 

Many hands make light work! 
 

Thank you Andrew & Peter 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pre-school groups in the church hall – weekly during term time                                                  
Both run by a group of volunteers from All Saints, cost is £2 per family                                                              

.                                                                                                                                                            
Storytime – every Monday during term time 10am – 12noon                                                        

Starts with a story and involves lots of fun, crafts, teddies and action songs 

Pram Club – every Thursday during term time from 1.30pm – 3pm                                                             
A time of play, craft and refreshments finishing with songs and a story.           

Stay and play for pre-school children with crafts, story and refreshments. 

 

 

Shining Lights Baby Bank 
 

Can you help? 
We need a pair of silver or blue size 3 shoes and a silver bag to complete a  

prom outfit for a year 6 girl and a pair of size 5 black shoes for a boy.   
We do have lots of baby clothes at the moment but are very  

short of clothes for ages 2 up to teens for boys and girls. 
 

If you can help please drop off at St. Mary's Care centre   
Hillingdon Ave Halewood L26 9TY  Saturdays 10am-12 noon. 

 

 
 

Your Church Yard needs YOU! 
 

The Grass cutting season has started – do you work from home or have flexible working 
hours?  Would you be able to help to cut grass on a Wednesday morning? 

 
 

Every Wednesday morning from 9.30am – 11am a team of volunteer gardeners cut grass, 
collect leaves, clear and weed paths.  They always finish with a time of fellowship 

over tea & coffee and cake if there is a birthday to celebrate. 
 

Could you join this team to help keep the Church yard in such beautiful condition? 
The size of the team is gradually getting smaller and more members are needed. 

If you are able to help, simply meet in the church yard by the Hearse house. 
 

All tools and machines are provided.  For further information please speak to Peter Kefford. 
If you can do another day or time Peter would still be glad to hear from you. 

 

                                     

 

Vestry Hour every Tuesday at 7pm in church during Term time 
 

To book a Baptism or a Wedding or speak to a member of the clergy, please come to 
Vestry Hour which is held in the church every Tuesday, no appointment is necessary.   

Please use the wooden door to the left of the tower. You do not need to knock; 
just come in, take a seat and you will be seen privately in turn. 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
ALL SAINTS’ BAKE-0FF 

                                                   

Saturday 7th June 
 

1.45pm in the Church Hall (Judging starts at 2pm) 

 

Whether you are a baker or just like ea:ng cake come and join us 

for a fun a=ernoon.  

 

If you plan to enter, please  bring your home made cakes to the 

church hall between 12.30 and 1.30pm. 

 

There will be a Star Baker award and runner-up prize for both age 

groups.  

There are 2 categories for the bakers: 

1. Adults & teenagers 

2. 12 years and under 

 

Our judges include Ste Quinn, landlord of The Childwall Abbey Pub,  

our All Saints Star Baker from last year Brenda Shone and  

John McCreadie our Youth Worker.  

 

Tea, coffee and juice will be provided whilst judging takes place 

then a=er the prize giving, cakes will be eaten! 

 

There will be games and ac:vi:es for the children in the small hall. 

 

To enter Bake-Off either add your name to the list at the back of 

church or email Mary.harrison2732@gmail.com or for more detail 

ask Barbara Kelly 07900560957 or Mary Harrison 07817471857 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Weekly Prayer requests – We pray for all those who are unwell at this time:   
 

David Miller, Keith Caulkin, Ken Hughes, Ken Swallow, Edna Cowan, Stephen Skelhorn,  
Irene Paisley, Helen Roberts, Brian Shaw, June Wilson, Ray Garnett, Lynne O’Sullivan,     

Tony Farmer, George Willan and Jill Jones. 
 

We pray for the bereaved family & friends of:   
 

June Johnson, Paulene Hutchins, Bill Taylor and Val Birkett 
 

 

Andrew Colmer - Vicar - Tel: 07305 842257 - vicar.allsaintschildwall@gmail.com                                        
Bill Forster – Associate Minister – forsterwilliam1950@gmail.com 

Adeyinka Olushonde – Curate – Tel: 07300 885515  adeyinka.allsaintschildwall@gmail.com 
John McCreadie – Youth Worker – youthworker1.allsaintschildwall@gmail.com 

Morning Prayer 
 

Did you know that All Saints have a regular online service of 
Morning Prayer on Monday and Friday mornings? 

 

Starting at 8am for around 30 minutes, this is a great way to begin your day. 
 

We use the Common Worship service format 
(shared by Anglican Christians around the world!), 
focussing on God's will for our lives, praying for the 
congregation and the parish of All Saints Childwall. 

 

In 2 Chronicles 7:14 it says "if my people, who are called by my name, will humble themselves 
and pray and seek my face and turn from their wicked ways, then I will hear from heaven 

 and I will forgive their sin and will heal their land." 
 

Why not join us?  It is a great way to connect with other members of the congregation, 
and participate in life of the church through fellowship and prayer. 

 

On Zoom     ID: 948 786 2454   Passcode: 4allsaints 
 
 
 

 
 

ALL SAINTS TEA@2 2025 
 

May 21st 

 

June 18th, July 16th 
August 20th,  September 17th 
October 15th,  November 19th 

December 17th 
 
 

 

                                     

 


